[image: art (top-level domain) - Wikipedia]



Dear ICANN:

I am writing to submit two changes to the .ART RRA: 
 
(1) In response to the past registry audit, the posted RRA was updated to include two terms that were unintentionally omitted from the original .ART RRA. Once informed of the deficiency, the RRA was updated while the audit was still ongoing. We’ve been advised by ICANN Compliance that this change should still be passed through RRA change process. 
 
(2) The .ART registry announced a price change to registrars. This amendment includes that pricing change in the RRA. The price change notification required in the RRA was made via email to each accredited registrar (and through other methods) was made in November for the upcoming price increase in May in accordance with the notice requirement. 
 
Clean and redline portions of the .ART RRA are attached. 
 
Let me know if you have questions or require additional information, or if I should be submitting these changes in some other way. 
 
Best regards,
 
Kurt
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